
 

 
Get to know the new Via Webapp update 
 
What’s New? 

​​​​​WebApp has a new look and feel so your riders get an easy, consistent (dare we say 
delightful) experience across both the rider and web apps. 
 
Via is making a design update to your services’ Rider Web Application. This update will 
change the User Interface so it’s aligned with the same designs as the Rider Mobile 
Application. Additionally, if your service allows pre-booking, the “Book Return” option will 
now also be available in the Web Application, just as it is currently in the Rider Mobile 
Application, to allow easier trip booking for your Riders.  
 
Explore the new designs in the pages below! 
 
Note: these screens show generic Via branding instead of your service’ branding; 
however, your Web Application will stay branded to your service, as it is now.  
 

 
 
 

Updated login page. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Request a ride page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Showing the menu. 



 

 
Showing a ride proposal the rider can book. 

 

 
Updated points of interest. 
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